
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday  30th June 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Musical Extravaganza last Friday night was a 

wonderful evening. Thank you to everyone who took 

part and also those who came along in support. A 

big thank you to Mrs Taylor for organising such a 

wonderful event. What a lot of talented children! 

See the website for more photos. 

We said farewell to Rev Robin and Lesley Mosley 

this week and wished them a wonderful relaxing 

retirement. We held an afternoon tea after school 

on Wednesday and Robin conducted his final  

assembly on Thursday when he was presented with 

gifts from school. 

 

Brereton Preschool 

Brereton Preschool would like to thank the Mia, 

Charlotte, India-Rose and Chloe for raising £40 

from a cake sale and also to Mrs Taylor for a £75 

contribution from the money raised at the Musical 

Extravaganza. It will all be going towards their new 

preschool building. Thank you so much! 

 

Key Dates 

Saturday 1st July - Garden Party 

Monday 3rd July - Year 6 Leavers Trip 

Tuesday 4th July - Year 2 Liverpool Trip 

Friday 7th July - Year 1 Class Assembly 

18th ,19th,20th July - KS2 Summer Show 

 

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before 

and after school care. Just call in to the school 

office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

This week we have chosen to celebrate some of our 

wonderful staff that are leaving us today. 

Miss Moulton has been working with Mrs Wood in 

Year 5 and has now qualified as a teacher. She will 

be moving to another school as a Year 5 teacher in 

September. 

Miss Neeves has been a very valued member of the 

office staff in her year as an apprentice. She has 

secured a position with Cheshire Fire and Rescue in 

their admin dept. 

Both will be greatly missed but we wish them the 

best of luck for the future. 

 

 


